SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 28, 2020 AT 5:30
ON A CONFERENCE CALL -COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT ZION CITY HALL
ZION, ILLINOIS

Chairman Lewis called the meeting at 5:33 pm.

On call of the roll the following answered present: Commissioners Idleburg, Long and Lewis.
Chief Henderson was also in attendance and Attorney Douglas Dorando was present via the
telephone.

Recording Secretary Karin L. Graves shared the only candidate to produce documentation for
Veteran’s points were Kenneth Vaughn. Vaugh received a maximum of 3.5 point per. Rules and
Regulations “Credit to Veterans”.

A motion was made by Idleburg to certify the SGT Final Promotion Eligibility Register, seconded
by Commissioner Long. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Commissioner Idleburg to release the next name of the Final Police
Officer Eligibility Register, seconded by Commissioner Long. Motion carried. Chief Henderson
gave information that a former probationary officer did not successfully pass the examination
after two opportunities; which support that rationale for a new officer; however indicating that
position will be tabled until August. Chief Henderson further expressed his desire to wait a
couple of months until the next eligible candidate has returned from Army Reserves.

the (B/oard/atﬁh'is time, it was unanimous

vé{Recording Secretary

There being no further business to come befg




